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creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast,
or are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with
the Nikon D3500 today. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px
0.0px; font: 11.0px Verdana}
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P610 Alexander
S. White 2015-05-12 This book is a complete guide to the
operation and features of the Nikon Coolpix P610 digital
camera. The book explains all shooting modes, menus,
functions, and controls of this superzoom camera in
clear language, accompanied by more than 350 full-color
illustrations and sample photographs. This guide shows
beginning and intermediate photographers how to capture
still images and videos with the Coolpix P610, and how
to use the camera’s many shooting options to get the
results they want. The book explains topics such as
autofocus, manual focus, aperture priority, shutter
priority, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, ISO,
memory cards, and flash modes. The book includes a
discussion of techniques for using the camera’s
phenomenal zoom lens, with a maximum focal length of
1440mm, to full advantage. The book also discusses the
camera’s features for image transfer and remote control
through the P610’s built-in wireless (Wi-Fi) network),
as well as its features for adding location data to
images through its GPS capability. The book includes
sample images taken using the creative settings of the
camera, including the Picture Control settings, which
alter the color processing of images; the Scene and
Special Effects shooting modes, with settings optimized
for subjects such as landscapes, portraits, pets,
sunsets, and action shots; and the camera’s features for
continuous (burst) shooting and time-lapse photography.
In addition, the book provides introductions to topics
such as infrared photography, street photography, and
macro photography. The book also explains the video
recording abilities of the Coolpix P610, which can shoot
high-definition (HD) video with stereo sound and can
record clips of high-speed video at rates up to 4 times
normal speed. In addition, the book describes procedures
for playing back images and videos in the camera and for
using the Filter Effects option to add special effects
to images after they have been captured. In three
appendices, the book discusses accessories for the
Coolpix P610, including cases, external flash units, and
charging and power options. The appendices include a
list of useful web sites and other resources, as well as
a section with “quick tips” to help users take advantage
of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways
possible.
The Master Guide to Digital SLR Cameras Ron Eggers
2004-10 Everything necessary to choose the right digital
single lens reflex (SLR) camera and gain a working
knowledge of its functions and features is provided in
this guidebook. Up-to-date reviews of the latest digital
model offerings from Canon, Nikon, and Pentax are
provided and the features of each type of camera are
explained, including focusing capabilities, camera
controls, and menu options. Sample photographs taken
with each of the cameras discussed vividly reveal the
strengths and weaknesses of each camera and allow buyers

Digital SLR Photography All-in-One For Dummies Robert
Correll 2020-10-19 6 Books in one! Boost your DSLR
photography skills with this amazing book When you're
investing in top-notch camera equipment, it's also time
to build top-notch photography skills that help you
create the stunning images you see in your mind. This
book gets you started on the path to capturing
incredible photos of life's most precious moments. Cut
through the jargon and techspeak as you get down to the
essentials of taking control of your powerful camera and
leaving the days of washed-out and blurry photos behind.
6 Books Inside... Review digital photography basics and
camera controls Get the right lens for the shot Take
creative control of exposure settings Shed some light on
your subject Perfect the picture with editing Follow
recipes for portraits, landscapes, close-ups, and action
shots
Digital Camera and Photography Tips RD king Become A
Better Photographer Today With These Digital Camera and
Photography Tips! Cameras are one of the best gadgets to
have. As this tool store your memories back then. In our
time, digital cameras are booming because of its many
features, cheap and benefits. Inside this report, you
will learn some of the following information: How to Get
the Most of Your Digital Camera Purchase Why Having a
DSLR is like having a second camera What you should look
in a digital camera The benefits of purchasing a DSLR
Camera Are you getting the most out of your Digital
Camera Learn to use your flash properly on your digital
camera
David Busch's Nikon D3500 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2018-11-15 David Busch's
Nikon D3500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography is your
all-in-one comprehensive resource and reference for the
Nikon D3500 camera, the company’s most compact and easyto-use entry-level dSLR. Taking and sharing pictures is
easier than ever, thanks to the D3500’s enhanced Guide
Mode and SnapBridge Bluetooth Low Energy wireless link
between the D3500 and your Android or iOS smartphone or
tablet.. This 24-megapixel camera offers Full HD 1080p
60 fps video, continuous shooting at up to 5 frames per
second, and increased battery life of up to 1550 shots
per charge. With this book in hand, you can fine tune
your camera skills as you explore the world of digital
photography, develop your creativity, and take great
photographs with your D3500.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's Nikon D3500 Guide to
Digital SLR Photography covers all the camera's features
in depth, from taking your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more, and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is
the handy visual guide to the D3500, with close-up
photos and descriptions of the camera's essential
features and controls. Learn when to use each option
and, more importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings for every
menu entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have full
digital-slr-comparison-guide-nikon
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to make a well-informed choice in buying a new SLR.
Nikon D5000 - Magic Lantern Guides Simon Stafford
2009-09 Cut through the clutter with this guide written
specifically for your Nikon D5000 D-SLR. Packed with
diagrams, instructions, and tips, Magic Lantern is a
perenially popular choice for photographers seeking to
master their cameras. Sturdy with laminated covers for
long life and sized for portability, Magic Lantern
Guides cover all camera features and functions and
include insider techniques from photographer/authors who
shoot with the camera.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix B700 Alexander
S. White 2017-01-15 Guide book for Nikon Coolpix B700
digital camera
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P1000
Alexander White 2018-10-24 This book is a complete guide
to the operation of the Nikon Coolpix P1000 digital
camera. The book explains all shooting modes, menus,
functions, and controls of this superzoom camera,
illustrated by more than 300 full-color images. The
guide shows beginning and intermediate photographers how
to get excellent results using the many features of the
P1000. The book explains topics such as autofocus,
manual focus, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, ISO
sensitivity, memory cards, and flash modes. It discusses
techniques for using the P1000’s phenomenal zoom lens,
with a maximum optical focal length of 3000mm, to full
advantage. The book also explains the camera’s features
for remote control and image transfer using a smartphone
or tablet with the P1000’s built-in Wi-Fi and Bluetooth
capabilities, as well as the camera’s features for
adding location data to images. The book includes sample
photos taken with the creative options of the camera,
including the Picture Control settings, which alter
color processing of images; the Bird-watching, Moon,
Creative, and Scene shooting modes, with settings
optimized for subjects such as landscapes, pets,
sunsets, and action shots; and the Coolpix P1000’s
features for burst shooting and time-lapse photography.
In addition, the book provides introductions to topics
such as street photography, infrared photography, and
macro photography. The book also explains the video
features of the P1000, which can shoot 4K video and can
record high-speed video sequences at speeds up to four
times greater than normal, resulting in slow-motion
footage when played back. In addition, the book
describes procedures for using the Filter Effects option
to add special effects to images after they have been
captured. In its three appendices, the book discusses
accessories for the Coolpix P1000, including external
flash units, microphones, remote control devices, cases,
and charging and power options. The appendices also
include a list of useful web sites and other references,
as well as a section with “quick tips” to help users
take advantage of the camera’s features in the most
efficient ways possible. This guide book to the P1000
camera includes a detailed Table of Contents and Index.
David Busch's Nikon D5600 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2017-05-30 David Busch's
Nikon D5600 Guide to Digital Photography is your all-inone comprehensive resource and reference for the Nikon
D5600 camera. This ultracompact and light weight Nikon
digital SLR has new SnapBridge wireless Bluetooth
communication so you can use your iOS or Android device
to control the camera. Nikon has also added an easy-touse time-lapse feature to its impressive capabilities,
which include a swiveling touch screen LCD that makes
taking photos or changing settings quick and easy. The
D5600 captures 24-megapixel still images and 1080p 60
fps high-definition movies with stereo sound, too. With
this book in hand, you can fine tune your camera skills
as you explore the world of digital photography, develop
your creativity, and take great photographs with your
D5600. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font:
12.0px 'Times New Roman'} Filled with detailed how-to
digital-slr-comparison-guide-nikon

steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch's Nikon
D5600 Guide to Digital Photography covers all the
camera's features in depth, from taking your first
photos through advanced details of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and more, and relates each feature
to specific photographic techniques and situations. Also
included is the handy visual guide to the D5600, with
close-up photos and descriptions of the camera's
essential features and controls, including the versatile
LCD touch screen. Learn when to use each option and,
more importantly, when not to use them, by following the
author’s recommended settings for every menu entry. With
best-selling photographer and mentor David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly have full creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun.
Start building your knowledge and confidence, while
bringing your vision to light with the Nikon D5600
today.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P500 Alexander
S. White 2011-08 This book, a complete guide to the
operation and features of the Nikon Coolpix P500, is a
follow-up to the author's earlier guides to advanced
compact digital cameras, including, most recently, the
Panasonic Lumix LX5 and the Canon PowerShot S95. The new
book, like the earlier ones, explains all operations,
features, menus, and controls of the Coolpix P500 camera
in clear language, providing guidance not only about how
to accomplish things with the camera, but when and why
to use certain features. The book does not assume any
specialized knowledge by the reader, but adopts a
patient and helpful tone in explaining topics such as
autofocus, manual focus, depth of field, aperture
priority, shutter priority, HDR (High Dynamic Range)
photography, and macro photography. The book also
includes a detailed discussion of techniques for using
the camera's phenomenal zoom lens, with a maximum focal
length of 810mm, to full advantage. The book's more than
200 photographs, almost all in full color, provide
illustrations of the camera's controls and menus, and
also include examples of the various types of
photographs that can be taken using the many creative
settings of the camera, including the Optimize Image
settings, which let the photographer alter the color
processing of images; the Scene modes, with settings
that are optimized for various subjects, including
landscapes, portraits, and action shots; and the
camera's particularly strong array of features for
continuous shooting and interval shooting. In addition,
the book goes beyond the realm of everyday photography,
and provides introductions to more advanced topics such
as infrared photography, street photography, and
creating 3D (three-dimensional) images that can be
viewed with conventional red and blue 3D glasses. The
book also includes a full discussion of the video
recording abilities of the Coolpix P500, which can
record high-definition (HD) video with stereo sound, and
which has special settings for recording short clips of
high-speed video at rates up to 8 times normal speed. In
three appendices, the book provides information about
accessories available for the camera, sets forth a list
of useful web sites and other resources for further
information, and includes a section with helpful "quick
tips" that give particular insights into how to take
advantage of the camera's features in the most efficient
ways possible.
Nikon D200 Digital Field Guide David D. Busch 2012-06-26
You've been waiting for an affordable dSLR with the
quality and versatility of the Nikon D200. Packed with
great techniques and full-color examples, this book
helps you take advantage of all the D200's features.
From the Quick Tour on how to use your D200 to the
intricacies of setting white balance, working with the
flash, converting NEF, and shooting superb images in
more than twenty common situations, it's all here—and it
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goes anywhere you and your Nikon can. Get a clear
understanding of your camera's challenges and advantages
Choose the right shooting, exposure, and focus modes for
each type of shot Use extended ISO and noise reduction
Explore how various lenses can enhance your work Work
with different flash options and available light Visit
our Web site at www.wiley.com/compbooks
A Simple Guide to Digital Photography Bill Corbett
2002-01-01 Written in a no-nonsense style, this valuable
guide simplifies the complex and demystifies the
mysterious, makingJentry into the world of digital
photography as painless as possible. 200 color
illustrations.
Nikon D300s Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas
2009-11-03
An Advanced Guide to Digital Photography Vincent Oliver
2005-03 This title will provide the reader with the
advanced techniques to truly master the new photographic
media. Structured around the three main areas of
shooting the image, enhancing the image and enjoying the
image, the Digital Photography series makes the world of
digital imaging simple while concentrating on the
photographic aspect. With the aid of inspirational
images we are shown in easy steps how the image was
taken, manipulated on the computer and output in the
desired form.
David Busch’s Nikon D500 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2016-11-30 David Busch’s
Nikon D500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography is the most
comprehensive reference and guide book for Nikon’s longawaited 20.9-megapixel enthusiast/professional DX-format
digital camera. With the same 180,000-pixel metering
sensor and lightning-fast 153-point autofocus system
found in Nikon’s top-of-the-line D5, this model offers
precise exposure and fast focusing at up to 10 frames
per second. The D500 adds stunning 4K/UHD video
capabilities, and a new “SnapBridge” feature that
provides a seamless connection between the camera and a
smartphone using a Bluetooth link. With this book in
hand, you will discover all the capabilities of the
Nikon D500 as you explore the world of digital
photography, develop your creativity, and capture the
best photographs you’ve ever taken. Filled with detailed
how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch’s
Nikon D500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography describes
every feature of this sophisticated camera in depth,
from taking your first photos through advanced details
of setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting, and more.
It relates each feature to specific photographic
techniques and situations. Also included is the handy
camera “roadmap,” an easy-to-use visual guide to the
D500’s features and controls. Learn when to use every
option and, more importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings for every
menu entry. With bestselling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you’ll quickly have full
creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether
you’re shooting on the job, taking pictures as an
advanced enthusiast, or just out for fun. Start building
your knowledge and confidence, while bringing your
vision to light with the Nikon D500.
Canon EOS How to Boot Camp Tony Linville 2010 Looking
for the straight facts on Canon EOS? In this clear and
highly informative how-to guide the authors give you the
latest on Canon EOS essentials with the 117 most
current, most actual and beneficial Facts, Hints, Tips
and Advice you can find from experts in the field on
Canon EOS. Discover How to, Sound and Practical Advice
on: - Canon EOS Rebel T1i EF-S Digital SLR Camera Review
- Customers Are the Most Reliable Reviewers - Canon EOS
Rebel T1i EF - S Digital SLR Camera - 3 Outstanding
Features You Don't Want to Miss - Why You Should Buy
Canon EOS 50D Digital SLR Camera - A Review of Its
Important Features - Digital SLR Camera Comparison Nikon D40, Canon Rebel XSi, Nikon D90 and Canon EOS 40D
digital-slr-comparison-guide-nikon

- Canon EOS 5D Mark II Price - Is This Camera a Good Buy
For Your Particular Needs? - Which Lens is the Best For
Canon EOS Cameras - Canon EF 85mm F/1.2L Could Be It Canon EOS Digital Camera - Learn Which Camera is Best in
Your Budget Range - Canon EOS Rebel T1i EF - S Digital
SLR Camera - The Rebel Revolution! - Learn Digital
Photography - Filling the Frame Creates Stunning Photos
- Canon EOS Rebel T1i 15.1 MP CMOS Digital SLR Camera
With 3-Inch LCD - Canon EOS Rebel T1i 15.1 MP Digital
SLR Camera - A Complete Review - Tips For Recovering
Photos From Canon EOS Rebel T2i Digital Camera - What
Can You Do to Be a Professional Photographer - A
Guideline - The Canon EOS Digital Rebel T1i - A Fifteen
Megapixel Screamer - Applying the 'Rule of Thirds' to
the Photos on Canvas Process - The Canon Rebel XTi
(400D) Steers Clear of the Bleeding Edge - Canon EOS
Rebel XSi - How Does it Compare to Other Cameras? ...And
Much More... Get up-to-date on the latest trends, Learn
from the Experts, and get their Success Secrets now.
Nikon D5600 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D.
Busch 2017 David Busch's Nikon D5600 Guide to Digital
Photography is your all-in-one comprehensive resource
and reference for the Nikon D5600 camera. This
ultracompact and light weight Nikon digital SLR has new
SnapBridge wireless Bluetooth communication so you can
use your iOS or Android device to control the camera.
Nikon has also added an easy-to-use time-lapse feature
to its impressive capabilities, which include a
swiveling touch screen LCD that makes taking photos or
changing settings quick and easy. The D5600 captures 24megapixel still images and 1080p 60 fps high-definition
movies with stereo sound, too. With this book in hand,
you can fine tune your camera skills as you explore the
world of digital photography, develop your creativity,
and take great photographs with your D5600. Filled with
detailed how-to steps and full-color illustrations,
David Busch's Nikon D5600 Guide to Digital Photography
covers all the camera's features in depth, from taking
your first photos through advanced details of setup,
exposure, lens selection, lighting, and more, and
relates each feature to specific photographic techniques
and situations. Also included is the handy visual guide
to the D5600, with close-up photos and descriptions of
the camera's essential features and controls, including
the versatile LCD touch screen. Learn when to use each
option and, more importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author's recommended settings for every
menu entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have full
creative mastery of your camera's capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast,
or are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with
the Nikon D5600 today.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P950 Alexander
White 2020-03-23 This book, by Alexander S. White, is a
complete guide to the operation of the Nikon Coolpix
P950 digital camera. The book explains all shooting
modes, menus, functions, and controls of this superzoom
camera, illustrated by more than 300 full-color images.
The guide shows beginning and intermediate photographers
how to get excellent results using the many features of
the P950. The book explains topics such as autofocus,
manual focus, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, Raw
files, ISO, memory cards, and flash modes. It discusses
techniques for using the P950’s phenomenal zoom lens,
with a maximum optical focal length of 2000mm, to full
advantage. The book also explains the camera’s features
for remote control and image transfer using a smartphone
or tablet with the P950’s built-in wireless networking
capability. The book includes sample photos taken with
the creative options of the camera, including the
Picture Control settings, which alter color processing
of images; the Creative and Scene shooting modes, with
settings optimized for subjects such as the moon, birds,
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landscapes, pets, sunsets, and action shots; and the
Coolpix P950’s features for burst shooting and timelapse photography. In addition, the book provides
introductions to topics such as street photography,
infrared photography, and macro photography. The book
also explains the video features of the P950, which can
shoot 4K and HD video with stereo sound and can record
high-speed video at speeds up to four times greater than
normal. In addition, the book describes procedures for
using the Filter Effects option to add special effects
to images after they have been captured. In the
appendices, the book discusses accessories for the
Coolpix P950, including external flash units, remote
controls, cases, and charging and power options. The
appendices also include a list of useful web sites and
other references, as well as a section with “quick tips”
to help users take advantage of the camera’s features in
the most efficient ways possible. This guide book to the
P950 camera includes a detailed Table of Contents and
Index.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P900 Alexander
S. White 2015-06-22 This book, by Alexander S. White, is
a complete, clearly written guide to the operation of
the Nikon Coolpix P900 digital camera. The book explains
all shooting modes, menus, functions, and controls of
this superzoom camera, accompanied by more than 350
full-color illustrations and sample photographs. The
guide shows beginning and intermediate photographers how
to use the camera’s many options to get the results they
want. The book explains topics such as autofocus, manual
focus, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, ISO, memory
cards, and flash modes. It includes a discussion of
techniques for using the P900’s phenomenal zoom lens,
with a maximum optical focal length of 2000mm, to full
advantage. The book also discusses the camera’s features
for image transfer and remote control through the P900’s
built-in Wi-Fi network, as well as its features for
adding location data to images. The book includes sample
images taken with the creative settings of the camera,
including the Picture Control options, which alter the
color processing of images; the Scene and Special
Effects shooting modes, with settings optimized for
subjects such as landscapes, birds, pets, sunsets, and
action shots; and the camera’s features for burst
shooting and time-lapse photography. In addition, the
book provides introductions to topics such as infrared
photography, street photography, and macro photography.
The book also explains the video features of the P900,
which can shoot HD video with stereo sound and can
record high-speed video at rates up to 4 times normal
speed. In addition, the book describes procedures for
playing back images and videos in the camera and for
using the Filter Effects option to add special effects
to images after they have been captured. In three
appendices, the book discusses accessories for the
Coolpix P900, including cases, external flash units, and
charging and power options. The appendices include a
list of useful web sites and other resources, as well as
a section with “quick tips” to help users take advantage
of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways
possible.
David Busch's Nikon Z50 Guide to Digital Photography
David D. Busch 2020-05-26 David Busch's Nikon Z50 Guide
to Digital Photography is your all-in-one comprehensive
resource and reference for getting the most out of your
Nikon Z50 mirrorless camera. Nikon's first APS-C format
mirrorless model is compact, weighs just 14 ounces, and
is very affordable, making it the perfect camera for
budding photo enthusiasts. It's built around a 21megapixel sensor that offers excellent image quality and
is sensitive enough for low light shooting. With a 209point phase-detect autofocus system covering more than
85 percent of the frame, the Z50 can shoot sports and
action at up to 11 frames per second, with lightning
fast focus. The Z50 can capture both 4K and Full HD
digital-slr-comparison-guide-nikon

movies, too, and the flip-down rear LCD is ideal for
selfies and vlogging. With this book in hand, you'll
master all the camera's impressive features, and fine
tune your camera skills as develop your creativity
taking great photographs with your new Z50. Filled with
detailed how-to steps and full-color illustrations,
David Busch's Nikon Z50 Guide to Digital Photography
covers all the camera's capabilities in depth, from
taking your first photos through advanced details of
setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting, and more, and
relates each feature to specific photographic techniques
and situations. Also included is the handy visual guide
to the Z50, with close-up photos and descriptions of the
camera's essential features and controls. Learn when to
use each option and, more importantly, when not to use
them, by following the author's recommended settings for
every menu entry. With best-selling photographer and
mentor David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have
full creative mastery of your camera's capabilities,
whether you're shooting on the job, as an advanced
enthusiast, or are just out for fun. Start building your
knowledge and confidence, while bringing your vision to
light with the Nikon Z50 today.
Nikon D60 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2011-03-16 You've
decided to upgrade from your old point-and-shoot by
purchasing the compact and economical Nikon D60, an SLR
model without all the bulk. Now, make the most of your
new digital camera by actually learning how to use all
those options and settings! Take advantage of external
controls and learn how to navigate the camera menus to
fully customize internal options so that you can
capture, share, and print photographs like a
professional. You'll find out how to understand the
controls, navigate the menus, choose your settings,
access internal options, and become familiar with
automatic modes. You'll learn to use the Image Quality
and Image Size settings, which are necessary for both
automatic and manual picture-taking. Then, you can
easily express your creativity by managing aperture,
shutter speed, ISO, and editing your photographs on a
computer. You will download photos and print them to
share with your friends and family! You will find out
how to: Master camera controls Use automatic and manual
modes Change, focus, and zoom lenses Adjust picture
quality and resolution Manipulate exposure and lighting
Work with picture files Print and share photos Complete
with lists of ten photo-retouching tricks from repairing
red eye to cropping photos and ten special-purpose
features you can explore on a rainy day, Nikon D60 For
Dummies is your one-stop guide to taking and sharing the
pictures like a pro.
David Busch's Nikon D7500 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2017-12-01 David Busch's
Nikon D7500 Guide to Digital Photography is your all-inone comprehensive resource and reference for the Nikon
D7500 camera. Built around the same 20.9 megapixel
sensor as the D500, this mid-level Nikon model has
BlueTooth and Wi-Fi wireless control with the SnapBridge
smart phone/tablet app. A swiveling screen, 4K video, 8
fps continuous shooting, and ISO speeds up to 1.6
million make the D7500 a significant enthusiast-oriented
upgrade. With this book in hand, you can fine tune your
camera skills as you explore the world of digital
photography, develop your creativity, and take great
photographs with your D7500. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px
0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'} p.p2
{margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times
New Roman'; min-height: 15.0px} Filled with detailed
how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch's
Nikon D7500 Guide to Digital Photography covers all the
camera's features in depth, from taking your first
photos through advanced details of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and more, and relates each feature
to specific photographic techniques and situations. Also
included is the handy visual guide to the D7500, with
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close-up photos and descriptions of the camera's
essential features and controls. Learn when to use each
option and, more importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings for every
menu entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have full
creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast,
or are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with
the Nikon D7500 today.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P600 Alexander
S. White 2014-06-15 This book is a complete guide to the
operation and features of the Nikon Coolpix P600 digital
camera. The book explains all shooting modes, menus,
functions, and controls of this superzoom camera in
clear language, accompanied by more than 300 full-color
illustrations and sample photographs. This guide shows
beginning and intermediate photographers how to capture
still images and videos with the Coolpix P600, and why
to use the camera’s many shooting options to get the
results they want. The book explains topics such as
autofocus, manual focus, depth of field, aperture
priority, shutter priority, HDR (High Dynamic Range)
photography, ISO, memory cards, and flash modes. The
book includes a discussion of techniques for using the
camera’s phenomenal zoom lens, with a maximum focal
length of 1440mm, to full advantage. The book also
discusses the camera’s features for image transfer and
remote control through the P600’s built-in wireless (WiFi) network). The book includes images taken using the
creative settings of the camera, including the Picture
Control settings, which alter the color processing of
images; the Scene and Special Effects shooting modes,
with settings optimized for subjects such as landscapes,
portraits, pets, sunsets, and action shots; and the
camera’s features for continuous (burst) shooting and
time-lapse photography. In addition, the book provides
introductions to topics such as infrared photography,
street photography, and macro photography. The book also
explains the video recording abilities of the Coolpix
P600, which can shoot high-definition (HD) video with
stereo sound and can record clips of high-speed video at
rates up to 4 times normal speed. In addition, the book
describes procedures for playing back images and videos
in the camera and for using the Filter Effects option to
add special effects to images after they have been
captured. In three appendices, the book discusses
accessories for the Coolpix P600, including cases,
external flash units, charging options, and a filter
adapter. The appendices include a list of useful web
sites and other resources, as well as a section with
“quick tips” to help users take advantage of the
camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible.
Retro Camera Buying Guide & How to Pack a Gadget Bag
Shawn M. Tomlinson
Nikon D3100 Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas
2010-11-17
David Busch's Nikon D500 Guide to Digital Photography
David D. Busch 2016-08-08 David Busch's Nikon D500 Guide
to Digital SLR Photography is the most comprehensive
reference and guide book for Nikon's long-awaited 20.9megapixel enthusiast/professional DX-format digital
camera. With the same 180,000-pixel metering sensor and
lightning-fast 153-point autofocus system found in
Nikon's top-of-the-line D5, this model offers precise
exposure and fast focusing at up to 10 frames per
second. The D500 adds stunning 4K/UHD video
capabilities, and a new "SnapBridge" feature that
provides a seamless connection between the camera and a
smartphone using a Bluetooth link. With this book in
hand, you will discover all the capabilities of the
Nikon D500 as you explore the world of digital
photography, develop your creativity, and capture the
best photographs you've ever taken.Filled with detailed
digital-slr-comparison-guide-nikon

how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch's
Nikon D500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography describes
every feature of this sophisticated camera in depth,
from taking your first photos through advanced details
of setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting, and more.
It relates each feature to specific photographic
techniques and situations. Also included is the handy
camera "roadmap," an easy-to-use visual guide to the
D500's features and controls. Learn when to use every
option and, more importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author's recommended settings for every
menu entry. With bestselling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have full
creative mastery of your camera's capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, taking pictures as an
advanced enthusiast, or just out for fun. Start building
your knowledge and confidence, while bringing your
vision to light with the Nikon D500.
Digital SLR Pocket Guide 3rd Edition Margaret Brown
2013-03-01 For all levels of photographers this book
provides an easy to follow guide to superb digital SLR
photography. Digital SLR Pocket Guide takes you step by
step from choosing the right camera and lenses through
to understanding the key functions that produce
perfectly exposed photos. The guide is fully illustrated
with sample images and practical shooting tips that show
you how to use the most important DSLR controls
effectively. Chapters: Introduction 1. DSLR Camera
Overview 2. Buying Guide 3. Lenses: The Heart of a
System 4. Basic Camera Settings 5. Key Controls –
exposure metering, histogram, bracketing, dynamic range
6. Sensitivity and Colour Controls 7. Focusing and Depth
of Field 8. Shooting in Live View Mode 9. Why Shoot Raw?
10. Editing and Sharing Photos
Digital SLR Cameras and Photography For Dummies David D.
Busch 2009-07-23
Digital SLR Photography All-in-One For Dummies Robert
Correll 2020-11-24 6 Books in one! Boost your DSLR
photography skills with this amazing book When you're
investing in top-notch camera equipment, it's also time
to build top-notch photography skills that help you
create the stunning images you see in your mind. This
book gets you started on the path to capturing
incredible photos of life's most precious moments. Cut
through the jargon and techspeak as you get down to the
essentials of taking control of your powerful camera and
leaving the days of washed-out and blurry photos behind.
6 Books Inside… Review digital photography basics and
camera controls Get the right lens for the shot Take
creative control of exposure settings Shed some light on
your subject Perfect the picture with editing Follow
recipes for portraits, landscapes, close-ups, and action
shots
Magic Lantern Guides - Nikon D40 Multimedia Workshop
Lark Books 2009 Magic Lantern Guides Multimedia
Workshops The world’s best photographic package! Magic
Lantern Guides and DVDs have always provided the very
best, most in-depth coverage of a camera’s ins-and-outs.
Now, there’s even more "magic” on the market for
photographers: the MAGIC LANTERN MULTIMEDIA WORKSHOP.
It’s a complete class in digital photography with a DSLR camera--one that enables you to learn the essentials
at your own pace, in the comfort in your own home. The
attractive package includes: - Specific 80-minute DVD:
An authoritative DVD guide made just for your model.
Created by photographers for photographers, it covers
specific camera features and functions. The format
allows you to navigate easily between different topics
and review chapters any time. - Taking Great Digital
Photos: This full-color, 64-page book gets newcomers to
the digital world started right. Packed with picturetaking tips and information on digital file formats, it
explains how f/stops and shutter speeds work together to
create an exposure, which focal lengths are best for
various subjects, and how to get accurate color with
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white balance. - Great Photos with Your Digital SLR 60minute DVD: This live-action tutorial demystifies
digital shooting, and shows how to compose photos;
choose the best picture-quality settings; improve
results with the built-in flash; and interpret your
histogram. Plus, see when to trust your camera’s
automatic settings...or change them yourself. - Quick
Reference Wallet Card: This laminated take-along is an
ideal in-the-field key to camera and menu operations.
There’s nothing else like this on the market!
Tony Northrup's Photography Buying Guide Tony Northrup
2014-11-26 If you're a beginner photographer, this book
can save you hundreds of dollars. If you're a seasoned
pro, it can save you thousands. With access to over 16
HOURS of online video, this book helps you choose the
best equipment for your budget and style of photography.
In this book, award-winning author and photographer Tony
Northrup explains explains what all your camera, flash,
lens, and tripod features do, as well as which are worth
paying for and which you can simply skip. Tony provides
information specific to your style of photography,
whether you're a casual photographer or you're serious
about portraits, landscapes, sports, wildlife, weddings,
or even macro. For the casual reader, Tony provides
quick recommendations to allow you to get the best gear
for your budget, without spending days researching. If
you love camera gear, you'll be able to dive into 200
pages of detailed information covering Nikon, Canon,
Sony, Micro Four-Thirds, Olympus, Samsung, Leica,
Mamiya, Hasselblad, Fuji, Pentax, Tamron, Sigma,
Yongnuo, PocketWizard, Phottix, Pixel King, and many
other manufacturers. Camera technology changes fast, and
this book keeps up. Tony updates this book several times
per year, and buying the book gives you a lifetime
subscription to the updated content. You'll always have
an up-to-date reference on camera gear right at your
fingertips. Here are just some of the topics covered in
the book: What should my first camera be?Which lens
should I buy?Should I buy Canon, Nikon, or Sony?Is a
mirrorless camera or a DSLR better for me?Do I need a
full frame camera?Is it safe to buy generic lenses and
flashes?What's the best landscape photography gear?Which
portrait lens and flash should I buy?What gear do I need
to photograph a wedding?How can I get great wildlife
shots on a budget?Which sports photography equipment
should I purchase?Should I buy zooms or primes?Is image
stabilization worth the extra cost?Which type of tripod
should I buy?Which wireless flash system is the best for
my budget?How can I save money by buying used?What kind
of computer should I get for photo editing?What studio
lighting equipment should I buy?When you buy this book,
you'll be able to immediately read the book online.
You'll also be able to download it in PDF, .mobi, and
.epub formats--every popular format for your computer,
tablet, smartphone, or eReader!
David Busch’s Nikon D7200 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2015-09-30
David Busch's Nikon D3400 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2017-01-20 David Busch's
Nikon D3400 Guide to Digital Photography is your all-inone comprehensive resource and reference for the Nikon
D3400 camera, the most advanced entry-level dSLR that
the company has ever offered. Taking and sharing
pictures is easier than ever, thanks to the D3400’s
enhanced Guide Mode and SnapBridge Bluetooth Low Energy
wireless link between the D3400 and your Android or iOS
smartphone or tablet.. This 24-megapixel camera offers
Full HD 1080p video, continuous shooting at up to 5
frames per second, and enhanced battery life of up to
1200 shots per charge. With this book in hand, you can
fine tune your camera skills as you explore the world of
digital photography, develop your creativity, and take
great photographs with your D3400. Filled with detailed
how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch's
Nikon D3400 Guide to Digital Photography covers all the
digital-slr-comparison-guide-nikon

camera's features in depth, from taking your first
photos through advanced details of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and more, and relates each feature
to specific photographic techniques and situations. Also
included is the handy visual guide to the D3400, with
close-up photos and descriptions of the camera's
essential features and controls. Learn when to use each
option and, more importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings for every
menu entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have full
creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast,
or are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with
the Nikon D3400 today.
David Busch’s Compact Field Guide for the Nikon D7200
David D. Busch 2015-10-30
Nikon D3000 Multimedia Workshop Matt Paden 2009-12 This
title includes a camera specific 80-minute DVD, created
by photographers for photographers, as well as a book
packed with picture-taking tips and useful for those who
want to get the most from their camera.
David Busch’s Nikon D5500 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2015-11-30 David Busch's
Nikon D5500 Guide to Digital Photography is your all-inone comprehensive resource and reference for the Nikon
D5500 camera. This ultracompact and lightweight Nikon
digital SLR has a swiveling touch screen LCD that makes
taking photos or changing settings quick and easy. The
D5500 includes built-in Wi-Fi, so you can use your iOS
or Android device to control the camera or upload photos
to your phone, tablet, or personal computer. The D5500
captures 24-megapixel still images and 1080p 60 fps
high-definition movies with stereo sound, too. With this
book in hand, you can fine-tune your camera skills as
you explore the world of digital photography, develop
your creativity, and take great photographs with your
D5500. Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's Nikon D5500 Guide to
Digital Photography covers all the camera's features in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more, and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is
the handy visual guide to the D5500, with close-up
photos and descriptions of the camera's essential
features and controls, including the versatile LCD touch
screen. Learn when to use each option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by following the
author’s recommended settings for every menu entry. With
best-selling photographer and mentor David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly have full creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether you're shooting on the
job, taking shots as an advanced enthusiast, or are just
out for fun. Start building your knowledge and
confidence, while bringing your vision to light with the
Nikon D5500 today.
David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2018-01-09 David Busch's
Nikon D850 Guide to Digital SLR Photography is your allin-one comprehensive resource and reference for the
feature-packed Nikon D850 camera. Built around a groundbreaking 45.7 megapixel back-illuminated sensor, this
pro/enthusiast model offers incredible image quality and
high ISO performance, along with 4K movie shooting
capabilities. With continuous shooting up to 9 fps with
optional battery grip, the Nikon D850 is one of the most
versatile cameras the company has ever offered. With
this book in hand, you master all the camera’s
impressive features, and fine tune your skills as you
develop your creativity taking great photographs with
your D850. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font:
12.0px 'Times New Roman'} p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px
0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'; min-height:
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15.0px} Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to Digital
SLR Photography covers all the camera's capabilities in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more. It relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is
a handy visual guide to the D850, with close-up photos
and descriptions of the camera's essential features and
controls. Learn when to use each option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by following the
author’s recommended settings for every menu entry. With
best-selling photographer and mentor David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly have full creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun.
Start building your knowledge and confidence, while
bringing your vision to light with the Nikon D850 today.
Magic Lantern Guides: Nikon D60 Multimedia Workshop Lark
Books 2009 Magic Lantern Guides Multimedia Workshops The
world’s best photographic package! Magic Lantern Guides
and DVDs have always provided the very best, most indepth coverage of a camera’s ins-and-outs. Now, there’s
even more "magic” on the market for photographers: the
MAGIC LANTERN MULTIMEDIA WORKSHOP. It’s a complete class
in digital photography with a D-SLR camera--one that
enables you to learn the essentials at your own pace, in
the comfort in your own home. The attractive package
includes: - Specific 80-minute DVD: An authoritative DVD
guide made just for your model. Created by photographers
for photographers, it covers specific camera features
and functions. The format allows you to navigate easily
between different topics and review chapters any time. Taking Great Digital Photos: This full-color, 64-page
book gets newcomers to the digital world started right.
Packed with picture-taking tips and information on
digital file formats, it explains how f/stops and
shutter speeds work together to create an exposure,
which focal lengths are best for various subjects, and
how to get accurate color with white balance. - Great
Photos with Your Digital SLR 60-minute DVD: This liveaction tutorial demystifies digital shooting, and shows
how to compose photos; choose the best picture-quality
settings; improve results with the built-in flash; and
interpret your histogram. Plus, see when to trust your
camera’s automatic settings...or change them yourself. Quick Reference Wallet Card: This laminated take-along
is an ideal in-the-field key to camera and menu
operations. There’s nothing else like this on the
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market!
Digital SLR Cameras and Photography For Dummies David D.
Busch 2014-10-13 Provides information on using digital
SLR cameras, covering such topics as memory cards,
choosing exposure, lenses, sharing photographs online,
using the flash, composing a photograph, and image
editing.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P510 Alexander
S. White 2012-07-10 This book, a complete guide to the
operation and features of the Nikon Coolpix P510,
explains all operations, features, menus, and controls
of this superzoom camera in clear language, providing
guidance to beginning and intermediate photographers not
only about how to accomplish things with the Coolpix
P510, but when and why to use certain features. The book
does not assume any specialized knowledge by the reader
as it explains topics such as autofocus, manual focus,
depth of field, aperture priority, shutter priority, HDR
(High Dynamic Range) photography, and macro photography.
The book also includes a detailed discussion of
techniques for using the camera’s phenomenal zoom lens,
with a maximum focal length of 1000mm, to full
advantage. The book’s more than 200 photographs, most in
full color, provide illustrations of the camera’s
controls and menus, and also include examples of the
various types of photographs that can be taken using the
many creative settings of the camera, including the
Picture Control settings, which let the photographer
alter the color processing of images; the Scene and
Special Effects shooting modes, with settings that are
optimized for various subjects, including landscapes,
portraits, and action shots; and the camera’s
particularly strong array of features for continuous
shooting and interval shooting. In addition, the book
goes beyond the realm of everyday photography, and
provides introductions to more advanced topics such as
infrared photography, street photography, and macro
photography. The book also includes a full discussion of
the video recording abilities of the Coolpix P510, which
can shoot high-definition (HD) video with stereo sound,
and which has special settings for recording short clips
of high-speed video at rates up to 4 times normal speed.
In three appendices, the book provides information about
accessories available for the camera, sets forth a list
of useful web sites and other resources for further
information, and includes a section with helpful “quick
tips” that give particular insights into how to take
advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient
ways possible.
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